
 
 
New Homes in Fontmell 
 
The development of 30 new homes on land at Home Farm, South Street, has finally received 
planning permission. The developers, Pennyfarthing Homes, have asked the Parish Council for a 
list of four names for the roads in the development, from which Dorset Council will select the 
ones they need.  

Below is a shortlist of names prepared by the Parish Council and Fontmell Archive Society.  All the 
names have an historical and/or current link with Fontmell village.  

We are asking everyone to vote for four names from the eight suggested.  Please enter your 
preferences in the form below - one response per person; children and young people’s views are 
especially welcome.  

Please leave your voting slip in one of the boxes in the Village Shop or Village Hall, or return by 
email to clerk@fontmellmagnapc.co.uk. The closing date for voting is 31st January 2022. 

 
 
 
"------------------------------------------------------- cut ------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Please mark with an “X” the 4 names you think might be suitable for roads in the new 
development at Home Farm, South Street 
 

 
Westgate 
 

 

 
Glyn Close 
 

 

 
Payne Close 
 

 

 
Home Field 
 

 

 
Williams Road 
 

 

 
Sutton View 
 

 

 
Lynchets 
 

 

 
Old Crown Road 
 

 

 
 I am under eighteen years old    
  
Thank you, from Fontmell Magna Parish Council 


